NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE LOCUST CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT

Duly posted at the office of the Locust Central Business District on March 5, 2018 at 11:25 am   [insert time notice was posted]. 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Locust Central Business District will conduct a special meeting at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 3150 Locust Street, Ste. 200, St. Louis, Missouri 63103. The agenda for the meeting includes the following:

1. Consideration of vendor responses to LBD RFPs for services
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:  Jared Opsal, Chairman of the Board of Commissioners, Locust Central Business District, 3150 Locust Street, Suite 200 St. Louis, MO 63103, (314) 652-2220.

